FLOR@VILLE

Advertisement for Competitive Sealed
Proposals

November 11, 2020

City of Floresville seeks bids for Event Center Parking Lot Improvement. Specifications concerning these
bids may be obtained from the office Intrepid Surveying & Engineering Corp, Attn: Russell Jaskinia, PE, CFM,
at Russelll@intrepidtx.com or on our website at www.floresvilletx.gov. Bids must be submitted according
to the plans and specifications as outlined in the bid packet. All bids are due on or before December 2, 2020
prior to 10:00 am in the City of Floresville City Hall. Bids must be enclosed in a sealed envelope, addressed
to City of Floresville and the outside of the envelope must be marked: “Event Center Parking Lot
Improvement”. The name, address, and license number of the Bidder must be plainly marked thereon. All
bids are to be opened December 10, 2020 at 10:00 am, in the City of Floresville City Hall, 1120 D Street,
Floresville, TX 78114. LATE BIDS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. City of Floresville reserves the right to reject any
and all bids. If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact Russell Jaskinia at (830)
393-8833.




